
 
 
March 14, 2016 

 

Donald Trump Jr. 

The Trump Organization 

725 Fifth Ave. 

New York, NY 10022 

 

Dear Mr. Trump, 

  

We wanted to tell you about a new product that we have come up with for hunters that we're 

certain will be of interest to a seasoned hunter and astute businessman such as yourself.  

 

It's called Huntsman Condoms—a condom designed especially for hunters. Each camouflage 

enclosed latex condom is engineered to the highest standards and makes no compromises on 

pleasure, safety, or performance. It's a piece of safety equipment that every hunter should be 

equipped with.  

 

We've attached some free samples for you to try out.  

 

Please do let us know if you like them—we'd love to discuss partnering with you to make them 

an even greater success.  

 

Thanks.  

 

Chat soon, 

 

Team Huntsman 

info@huntsmancondoms.net 

 

mailto:info@huntsmancondoms.net

